
  
 

 

Long-Term Services and Supports 
Fee-for-Service vs. Managed Care  

 
Pennsylvania long-term services and supports (LTSS) are currently provided through a Fee-
for-Service (FFS) system. In a FFS system, the Commonwealth pays each provider for 
delivered services.  Historically, states used a FFS system for their Medicaid programs.  The 
desire for better coordination of services and payment reform is driving a move to managed 
care. 
 
In a managed care system, the Commonwealth contracts with a vendor.  The vendor receives 
a fixed fee (also called capitation payment) for each participant.  The vendor is responsible for 
ensuring that the care is coordinating and participants receive medically necessary services.  
Pennsylvania uses managed care for most recipients in physical health and behavioral health 
today. 
 

 
 


